
 
 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE BY THE SP GREEN TEAM: 
 
November 7, 2016 
 
PLEASE HELP KEEP THE STORM DRAINS CLEAR OF LEAVES 
 
By Tom Walsh 
       SP Green Team Member 
 
 
Although we have all been enjoying the unseasonably warm weather, we all know 
colder weather is coming.  The leaves have shown us some spectacular colors during 
this Fall season but now the trees are dropping their leaves quickly.   Most of us 
have been bagging leaves for a couple of weeks now and will continue to do so for 
another few weeks.   
 
We must not forget to remove leaves from storm drains while raking leaves from 
our own lawns.  Storm drains play an important role by removing water from our 
roadways.  
 
If water is not allowed to flow into storm drains it will start to pond over the 
roadways, creating a dangerous situation.  Vehicles can hydroplane through the 
excessive water, and the operator can lose control of the vehicle and possibly cause 
an accident.  Standing water also poses a problem when the temperature is below 
freezing as it creates ice and can easily cause a motor vehicle accident or a slip and 
fall accident.  The excessive water can also back up onto your property and into your 
home. 
 
Please be mindful of any storm drains near your home and adopt the nearest storm 
drain by keeping it clear of leaves, litter, snow and ice.  Encourage your neighbors to 
do the same.   
 
Keeping the storm drains clear should be done throughout the year not just during 
the Fall season. 
 
 If we all work together we make our roads safer and environmentally friendly. 
 
Please visit our website at www.sustainablesp.org and “Like” us on Facebook. 
 
Happy Thanksgiving from the South Plainfield Green Team! 

http://www.sustainablesp.org/

